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Work on West Waukesha Bypass set to resume March 20th 

Work will include beam guard, signing and pavement marking  

 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is going to resume road construction activities along the west 
Waukesha Bypass. The contractor, Zignego, will begin placing message boards out today in anticipation of renewed 
construction work on March 20th. The work that will begin next week will be completed by August of 2018 and will finish 
the work on the northern segment of the project. 
 
Work will begin on Summit Avenue and will shift all east/west traffic onto the westbound lanes. 
 
For additional information about the project use: 
 

https://projects.511wi.gov/westwaukeshabypass/ 
 
For the latest traffic information use: 
 

https://511wi.gov/ 
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